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12th January 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are inviting parents/guardians of children who are on school dinners to come 

along on a Thursday and have a school dinner with their child/children.   

 

We will be starting on Thursday 19th January.  You may book your dinner at the 

school office and it must be paid for when you book.  The price of an adult meal is 

£2.76, this includes a main meal, salad bar and sweet.  As our dining room is quite 

small, we are restricted to just 10 parents/guardians a week at the moment.  If one 

week gets booked up you may book for the following week.   

 

On the Thursday you have selected, please come to the school office, by 11:50am, 

where your child/children will be waiting to take you for your dinner. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Miss V Payne 

Headteacher 

 


